THIS LETTER IS FOR OUR RECREATIONAL GYMNASTS ONLY
Dear Parent/Carer
We hope this message finds you well during these difficult circumstances.
We now however have some exciting news as following guidelines from the Government and British Gymnastics we can begin to run classes for recreational gymnasts for the four weeks of the summer school holidays commencing on Monday 3rd August. These classes will be for Beginners, Intermediate and Advanced gymnasts and will be an hour-long session taking place on our floor area which has been marked out into socially distanced squares. We cannot at this time run any classes for our Pre-School gymnasts or Gym Tots due to social distancing and non-contact coaching as the welfare of all our gymnasts is our priority but this may change soon. If you would like to view our COVID statement it will be available to read on our website.
The class times differ from normal and are as follows:
	DAY
	BEGINNERS
	INTERMEDIATE
	ADVANCED

	MONDAY
	9.00am
	10.30am
	

	
	4.00pm
	12.00pm
	

	
	
	2.00pm
	

	TUESDAY
	9.00am
	4.00pm
	7.00pm

	
	10.30am
	5.30pm
	

	
	12.00pm
	
	

	WEDNESDAY
	11.00am
	9.30am
	7.00pm

	
	12.30pm
	
	

	
	2.00pm
	
	

	
	3.30pm
	
	

	
	5.30pm
	
	

	THURSDAY
	9.00am
	1.30pm
	7.30pm

	
	10.30am
	6.00pm
	

	
	12.00pm
	
	

	
	3.00pm
	
	

	
	4.30pm
	
	

	FRIDAY
	9.00am
	2.30pm
	6.00pm

	
	10.30am
	
	7.30pm

	
	4.00pm
	
	

	SATURDAY
	9.00am
	3.00pm
	4.30pm

	
	10.30am
	
	

	
	12.00pm
	
	

	
	1.30pm
	
	



You can book for one, two, three or four weeks and places will be on a first come first served basis.
In order to book please email us at uttoxetergymnasticsclub@gmail.com stating your child’s full name, day and time of class required from the timetable above. We will also require the name, day and time of their current class and a contact telephone number. If you have already paid fees before or during lockdown, we will set this against any classes that you have booked for and any balance will be carried forward after the summer block.  If you did not pay, then classes will need to be paid for in advance as one payment via bank transfer. Classes are £6.25 each payable with your child’s name as reference to ACCOUNT NO. 11306227 SORT CODE 40-45-38. If you have any queries regarding payment, please text Katie once we are open on 07904 213541 or email her at katiesly84@hotmail.com.  
We will send confirmation via email whether your place is booked in your chosen class as in current circumstances we are extremely limited on numbers. If classes are fully booked, we will, where possible, offer alternative class availability. If you are unable to attend during the summer or classes were full any paid fees will be carried forward after the summer block.
We will be using several different entrances and exits to the gym to limit the likelihood of physical contact during drop off and collection but all recreational gymnasts will need to come in and be collected from Door C which is the door at the side of the gym going directly onto our white floor. Parents and carers will not be allowed into the building at all to minimise the number of people inside and to enable us to use some of the areas in The Big Top for our classes as this is remaining closed.
Please drop your child off ready to train as there will be no changing facilities in use at all so your gymnast will need to leave outer clothes and shoes with you. They can bring a drink in with them but please only water as they will not be put in the changing area. We ask that they also bring a hand sanitiser to use during the session.
When you drop off at Door C please remain while they have their temperature taken as any child with an elevated temperature will not be permitted to train. Hand sanitiser will be provided on entry.
When you arrive for your class please wait near Door C and please stay safe in a socially distanced manner. We aim to start all classes promptly once temperatures have been taken. Unfortunately, we will be unable to allow any latecomers entry after the class has started.
We very much look forward to seeing you all.
King regards,
UGC Coaching Team
